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Askin, Tim

From: Askin, Tim
Sent: Thursday, December 21, 2017 1:49 PM
To: 'Chris Hau'
Subject: Concordia Refectory

Chris, 
 
Can you elaborate further on the choice to replace all the windows in the refectory? I cannot see how the very limited 
precedent set for Albrecht and the Library applies to this building. The Refectory windows looks substantially original 
and generally intact. I would strongly encourage you to get a bid on restoration of the existing windows for presentation 
to the Commission. 
 
Yours, 
 
Tim Askin, Senior Planner 
Historic Preservation Commission 
City of Milwaukee 
414-286-5712 
Tim.Askin@Milwaukee.gov 
 


